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I completed my Master of Arts at Memorial University in 2011. Since graduating, I 
have worked as an economist with the Research and Development Corporation of 
Newfoundland and Labrador as well as the Nova Scotia Health Authority. Currently, I 
am conducting economic evaluations of healthcare interventions with both Canadian 
and international research groups.  

I credit the faculty in the Department of Economics at Memorial University with 
expanding my economic understanding and cultivating my economic research abilities. 
Many of my professional accomplishments would not have been possible without the 
training I received at Memorial University. 

The staff and faculty at Memorial University’s Department of Economics make 
students feel welcome and at home. I would recommend new students take the 
chance to get out and experience Newfoundland and Labrador and not spend all their 
time in the library. 
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